
From: Sheryl Pitts <spitts1019@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/9/2018 9:02:06 AM
Subject: Shoplifting Laws

I am frequently having friends tell me of shoplifting they’ve observed, that the store was well aware of, 
but the thieves were able to walk out, with no intervention, with their loot. These people are learning 
that it works and are teaching their kids. The problem is only going to get worse.
It is ludicrous to me that our laws allow thieves to have such rights. It’s stupid, and it’s morally wrong. 
It’s wrong of them and wrong of policy-makers to be a party to it.
Please take a stand concerning this.
Also, who do you recommend I speak with about this concern?
Thank you.

Sheryl Bouchillon Pitts
112 Hawkins Lane
Anderson, SC 29621
spitts1019@aol.com
864-617-0250
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